
Director Kevin Pobst and his wife Mindy 
moved to Francestown in 2015.  He is Francestown’s 
representative on the Piscataquog River Local Advisory 
Council and an officer in the Scobie Pond Preservation 
Association.  He became a property monitor for the 
Piscataquog Land Conservancy and completed the Uni-
versity of New Hampshire Extension’s Coverts Volunteer 
training.  
    Kevin also serves on the boards of Francestown 
Improvement and Historical Society (FIHS), the Garden 
Club, and is an alternate for the Zoning Board Asso-
ciation (ZBA). In his spare time, Kevin writes for The 
Francestown News and is a member of the Village Store 
Committee.  In Spring of 2019, Kevin was elected to 
serve as the Town Moderator beginning in 2020. 


